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March 31, 2019

Sunday, March 31, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship

Wednesday, April 3rd
 Spring Break - No Activities

Thursday, April 4th 
 1-2pm 	 Food Pantry
 		  TriCounty Bridge

Friday, April 5th
 5:30pm 	 Cards - Fellowship Hall

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

www.corbinfbc.org

FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $      109,445.00
Pledged:					     $	  69,125.00 

Dear Church,

This weekend my friend Marshall Jolly, pastor of Grace 
Episcopal Church in Morganton, North Carolina, will be 
joining us for worship as our guest preacher. Marshall is 
a colleague of mine from my doctoral program at Emory 
and has become a dear friend. He also happens to be a 
Paris, Kentucky native and a diehard UK fan. Please make 
plans to join us for what promises to be a wonderful 
sermon and worship service!

All my love,
Austin

Memorial Gifts:

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of DOROTHY BOOTH

by
Lois Harrison Cathers, Karen White, Rick Harrison, and

Michael Harrison

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry
in memory of ORITA FLETCHER

by
Bill Sullivan

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in memory of ORITA FLETCHER

by
Bill & Ann Hacker

Bob & Phyllis Terrell

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in memory of  ELIZABETH GRAY

by
Bill & Ann Hacker

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in memory of JANIE SURMONT

by
the Adult 2 Sunday School Class

Jennifer Hannah
Wes & Lynn Tipton and Wesley Ray

Seth & Sarah Reeves and Wyatt Brock Reeves

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
 in memory of JANIE SURMONT

by
Paul & Michelle Winchester

J. P. & Shelby

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in memory of ANN VERMILLION

by
the FBC Craft Club
Bill & Ann Hackers

Bob & Phyllis Terrell

FBC Corbin welcomes New Members:

Arthur Cottrell
Brittany Monahan

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Scarlette Jasper 
and family in the loss of her husband, Brian Jasper

Jacob and Hannah Rhodus welcomed Mary-Catherine Lane 
Rhodus on Monday, March 25th. She arrived weighing 7lbs 
14 oz and is 20 1/2 inches tall. Grandparents are Frank & 
Melanie Rhodus and Scott & Vickie Hughes. Excited great 
grandparents are Bill and Nettie Sosh. Congratulations to all!



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  	 Paul Sims
		  606-202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   	 Joyce Parker
		  528-1391

USHERS & GREETERS
March 31, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Geoff Marietta
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

March 24th Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $              4,699.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         244,431.71
          Prior YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         264,266.99	
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         253,760.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    22.43
	          White Flag Ministry:	 $                 150.00

Loose Change received in March will benefit the Mustard Seed Garden.

March 31st 
	    Nursery:		  Lisa Harrison and Lisa Herd	
 Children’s Church: (Y)		  John & Savannah Blevins
		       (O)		  April Carty

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, March 31st 
are placed in celebration of the birth of 

Wyatt Brock Reeves
by

Wes and Lynn Tipton
Wesley Ray Tipton II

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Fourth Sunday in Lent
March 31, 2019

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 32

II Corinthians 5:16-21
Luke 15:1-3, 11b-32

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
We Are the People of God

Sermon by Marshall Jolly
“The Scandal and Outrage of Grace and Love”

Following Sunday worship on Palm Sunday (April 
14th),  we will have an Egg hunt for all children up through 4th grade. It 

will be held at the Rotary Park (weather permitting). We are now collecting Easter 
eggs filled with individually wrapped candy. Bring your donations to the office any 

time during the week or on Sunday morning. Children of the community 
will be invited and many eggs will be needed. 

In Worship on April 7:
The Chorale of the University of the Cumberlands
under the direction of Dr Jeff Smoak

 
 

 April  2019  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 1  

 
2  
 

3  
 
Spring Break – No 
Activities 
 

4  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
TriCounty Bridge 

5  
5:30pm Card Group in the 
Fellowship Hall 

6  
 

7 Lent 5 
Communion 
UC Chorale in Worship 
 

8  
 

9  
4:00pm Baptist Housing 

10  
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Children & Youth, 
Bible Study 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

11  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
TriCounty Bridge 

12  
6:00pm BH Corbin Movie 
Night - Sanctuary 
 

13  
 

14 Palm Sunday 
 
Egg Hunt @ Rotary Park 
following morning worship 
 

15 HOLY WEEK 
 
11:15am Sacred Heart  
Roman Catholic 

16  
11:15am Christian Care 
Communities 
 
5:00pm Lydia’s Cloth 

17  
11:15am Corbin 
Presbyterian 
 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

18  
11:15am Grace on the Hill 
Methodist 
1-2pm Food Pantry 
7:30pm FBC Tenebrae 
Service 
 

19  
11:15am Good Friday 
@FBC Corbin 

20  
 

21Easter Sunday 22  
 

23  
 

24  
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Children & Youth, 
Bible Study 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

25  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
TriCounty Bridge 

26  
6:00pm Sell Recital – 
Sanctuary/Fellowship Hall 

27  
 

28 Easter 2 
       BSK Day 
 

29  
 

30  
 

 

 


